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The following members attended the meeting: 

 

Chair Person: 

 

Dr.P.M.Gomathi  

Associate Professor, 

Head and Dean , 

Department of Computer Science, 

P.K.R. Arts College for Women, 

Gobichettipalayam 

 

Members: 

 

Ms.G.S.Kausalya 

Assistant Professor, 

Department of Computer Science, 

P.K.R. Arts College for Women, 

Gobichettipalayam 

 

Dr. D.Karthika 

Associate Professor, 

Department of Computer Science, 

P.K.R. Arts College for Women, 

Gobichettipalayam 

 

Mrs.P.Vijayalakshmi, 

Assistant Professor, 

Department of Computer Science, 

P.K.R. Arts College for Women, 

Gobichettipalayam 

 

Ms.T.B.Saranya Preetha 

Assistant Professor, 

Department of Computer Science, 

P.K.R. Arts College for Women, 

Gobichettipalayam 

 

 

 

 



University Nominee: 
 

Dr. J. Satheesh Kumar, Ph.D., 

Associate Professor, 

Department of Computer Applications, 

School of Computer Science and Engineering, 

Bharathiar University, 

Coimbatore. 

 

 

Subject Expert – I: 

 

Dr. P. Shanmuga Vadivu, Ph.D , 

Associate Professor in Computer Science & Applications, 

Gandhigram Rural Institute (Deemed to be University), 

Gandhigram,  Dindigul District. 

 

Subject Expert – II: 

 

Dr. K. Meenakshisundaram, 

Associate Professor in Computer Science (Aided), 

Erode Arts and Science College (Autonomous), 

Erode. 

 

 

Industry Representative: 

 

Mr. R. Prabakaran 

LIVEWIRE, 

No.12B 2
nd

 Floor Ramaswamy Street, 

Perundurai Road, NGO Colony, 

Erode. 

 

Alumnae Representative: 

 

Ms. V Thirumalar, 

Assistant Professor in Computer Science, 

Pioneer College of Arts and Science, 

Coimbatore. 

 
 

The Chair Person extended a warm welcome to all the members. 
 

The Agenda of the meeting was taken up for the discussion. 

 

1. The Chair Person informed to all the members that the structure and scheme of academic year 

2020-21 was designed as per the UGC Guidelines. 

2. The Chair Person presented the structure and the scheme of academic year 2020-21 and 

mentioned about the changes made as suggested by the previous board members. 



3. The members felt that the proposed structure, scheme and syllabus content of 2020-21 (UG and 

PG Programme) was appreciable and it met the requirements of IT industry and recommended to 

take few necessary modifications.  
 

a. Subject experts felt that the course Research Methodology which was given to UG programme 

is not advisable and ask to give a new course instead of it. 

b. They also added that Software Project Management (UG Programme) is not recommended as 

a self study paper, as this is the most important paper to do their project work and advised to 

take it as a Core subject. 

c. In PG Programme, they suggested to change self study paper (Multimedia Systems) as there is 

another core paper (Computer Graphics and Multimedia ) already included. 

 

4. Chair person presented the Syllabus of PGDCA which is offered for other PG Discipline. 

5. Also presented the syllabus of Value added courses for UG and PG programme and the members 

were highly satisfied with the syllabus content. 
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